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California Legally Required Harassment Prevention Training

Event
To Be Determined

To Be Determined

Thank you for your interest in our AB1825 Sexual Harassment Trainings. We have not yet scheduled
the training programs for 2019. To learn when our programs are scheduled, please ensure you are
subscribed to our mailing list. As soon as information is available for these upcoming events a
notification will be sent out.

You may subscribe here. Please be sure to check the box for “Presentations (Email only)”:
https://www.fisherphillips.com/newsroom-signup

If you have questions that have not been answered above, please contact
CASeminars(dfisherphillips.com
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